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State Ministry of Skill Development,
Vocational Education, Research and

Innovation

National Science Foundation

Procurement Notice

Invitation for Sealed Bids for

Service Providers for Canteen

The National Science Foundation is inviting for sealed
bids from reputed suppliers/service providers for
Canteen.

Bidding documents and other related information could
be obtained from the Procurement Unit, NSF or from
the NSF web site (www.nsf.gov.lk) until 24th December
2021. Sealed Bids marked “Sealed Bids – NSF
Canteen 12/26” on the top left corner of the envelope
should be sent under Registered Post to reach the
address given below or may be deposited in the Tender
Box kept in the Procurement Unit on or before 2.00 pm
on 26th December 2021.

Bids will be opened immediately after the closing time.
Bidders or their authorized representatives are invited to
be present at the time of the bid opening.

Director General,

National Science Foundation,

47/5, Maitland Place,

Colombo 07.

Tel: 011 2696771-3

Web Site: www.nsf.ac.lk


